
Runnemede Public School District  

Mary E. Volz School 
509 West Third Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ  08078-1299 

Phone: (856) 931-5353 

Fax:  (856) 931-1827 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

From the Desk of the School Nurse 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents of 7
th

 Grade Students: 

 In accordance with N.J.S.A 18A:40-42, the New Jersey Department of Health and Senior  

Services has developed the attached educational fact sheet about the Human Papillomavirus (HPV).   

Public school districts are statutorily required to distribute or post online the fact sheets to parents or 

           guardians of  seventh grade students annually. 

 Please take a moment to read and review the fact sheets.  If you should 

have any further questions about the Human Papillomavirus, please direct them to the New Jersey  

Department of Health and Senior Services, or  to your family physician. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 Christie Kerslake BSN, RN, CPN 

Mary E. Volz School Nurse 

(856) 931-5353 ext. 222 

  

 

 


